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Pastoral News  

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

I would like to take the opportunity to formally introduce 

myself to you and to my role as Pastoral Coordinator at 

Hopton Primary School. My role is to help provide an 

environment which will support the emotional health and 

wellbeing of all the pupils at Hopton Primary School. I 

already provide individual and group support to pupils 

through my work with the KIWIS (keeping It Well In 

Schools) group, but I would now like to extend this 

support by tailoring information and support packages to 

staff and parents upon request. I will also provide a 

fortnightly update on Parent Mail signposting parents to 

resources, activities, courses and organisations that can be 

accessed to provide additional support to pupils and 

parents.  

Yours Faithfully 

Michelle Gardner, Pastoral Coordinator 

We have been working hard to create a nurturing environment in the KIWIS room, where 

we have recently had sensory lighting installed.  
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